
To whom this way concern, 

We wish to change condition 6 so that the opening hours are from 1100 to 2400 Mondays to 

Sundays.  

The previous condition 6 is below  

The use hereby permitted shall not be carried out outside the following times 1100 to 2300 

Mondays to Sundays. 

If we do not get the change of business hours it will be a big detriment to the restaurant success and 

could cause the business to close in the future which would lead to a vacant building in the borough 

which will have not beneficial use. It will also impact employment in the borough as the current use 

results providing an element of employment which is good for the local economy. The site lies in an 

area where there is a busy night time economy. 

The current business has been delivering Caribbean fine dine to the community for over 20 years 

and we would like to stay a staple business within Camden showing that restaurants can be a long 

term business within the area. For the business to remain competitive and sustainable we need our 

last orders to be at 23:00 so we can close for 24:00. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Riad 


